Dear Parents and Carers,
Please be reminded of the following upcoming events in school.
Thursday 5th March: World book Day. Children are invited to come to school dressed as their favourite book character. In the morning, parents will be allowed onto the playground as a one off event. We do however ask that parents leave the playground on the first bell.
Friday 6th March: For children in Years 4, 5 and 6 who brought their bikes in before Christmas but did not have them checked, it is your opportunity to have Dr Bike carry out a safety check. Please do not bring your bike in if it has already been checked or if you did not bring it in last time.
Monday 9th – 13th March: Red noses will be on sale in the school playground at the beginning of the day. They will be sold for £1 each. Please note that children will only be allowed to wear them in school on Friday. This year, we will be thinking particularly about the impact of malaria and how insecticide nets can help save lives, for just a small cost.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Friday 13th March: Children are invited to wear red to school for a donation of at least £1.

